
 

 

Notice of Regular Meeting 

 

Pursuant to the Michigan Open Meetings Act, Public Act 267 of 1976, the Light 
of the World Academy Board of Education will hold a Regular Meeting on: 

 
Date: Wednesday October 1, 2025 

Time: 5:30pm 
Location: Light of the World Academy, 550 E. Hamburg, Pinckney, Michigan 

48169 
 
 

Purpose: 
The meeting is open to the public for the transaction of the Board’s business in 

accordance with the law. 
 
 

This notice is posted in compliance with the Open Meetings Act at the principal 
office of the Light of the World Academy and on the district’s website at 

www.lightoftheworldacademy.org.  
 
 

Contact: 
For more information, contact Karen Pond, Board Liaison, at 248-980-3774 or 

email k.pond@gpssolutions.us 
 
 

Accommodations: 
Any person with a disability who needs accommodations for participation in a 

meeting of the board, should contact the school office at (734) 720-9760 at least 
five days in advance of the meeting to request assistance. 
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